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Newsletter 

We need you!! 
 

Next meeting:  
Wednesday, February 14th 
4:00 PM in the Library 

(Please note the time change for this month) 
 

If you need to bring kiddos, we will have a couple of 
5th graders there to do  an activity and play with them. 

 

Door prizes and treats!! 

 

 

Our next Garbonzo’s night will be  

Wednesday, Feb 14th starting at  5:00 PM!  

One of our Heights teachers will be there 

from 6-7 PM to help make your pizzas. Be sure to say hi! A 

portion of sales will go to the PTO. Make sure when you 

place your order you mention Heights Elementary. 

In honor of Valentine’s Day the 14th pizza ordered from a 

Heights supporter will be FREE! 

February 9th & 23rd 

Popcorn Fridays 

 

    

   

Our next reading store is coming up! As the kids read, and 
take their AR tests at school, they earn points. Younger 
students earn points through their reading logs. Many of 
the items that will be available at the reading store are on 

display in the display case located in the library. If you have 
any questions on how your child is earning points, please 

contact your child’s teacher. 
Kindergarten reading store Friday, February 9th in class. 

Vote for your favorite teacher to kiss a pig on 

February 28th at the character assembly! 

$0.50 per vote 

When & Where to vote: 

Monday, February 5th during lunch 

Thursday, February 15th during parent/teacher conferences (10-7) 

Wednesday, February 21st during lunch 

Tuesday, February 27th during lunch 

Find us on Facebook 

Middleton Heights PTO 

Reading Store 

Due to the Olympics opening  

ceremonies we will NOT be holding 

a movie night this month. Go USA! 

Next movie night will be 

Friday, March 9th 

We will be showing 

‘Coco’ (PG) 

Movie Night 

-Pop and bag popcorn on Popcorn Friday mornings. 

-Provide food items for teacher luncheon on February 15th 

-Take ‘Kiss the Pig’ votes at parent teacher conferences and 

during lunch (dates listed under Kiss the Pig info). 

-Help set up/clean up Grandparents Night on March 2nd. 

-Photographer for Grandparents Night photo booth. 

-Sell concessions at movie night on March 9th. 

Please email middletonheightspto@gmail.com or come to the 

next meeting to sign up to help. 

Volunteers Needed to: 

Box Tops  

February 7th 

 

  Congratulations to Mrs. Foster’s  

  class for winning our January  

  contest!  Keep collecting box tops, 

 our next contest will be in March. 

More info at BTFE.com 


